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502 Cecil G. Costin, St Blvd., P. 0. Box 220, Port St. Joe, FL 3245 

January 22,2004 

Florida Public Service Commission 

RE: Cancellation of GT Com Long Distance Pay Telephone Certificate 

To Whom It May Concern: 

GT Com Long Distance would like to request the cancellation of our Pay Telephone Service certificate 
(TG253-03-043). We are no longer in the pay telephone business as indicated by this years return. 

Please accept this letter as official notification of our cancellation. 

If you have any question please feel free to contact me at 850-229-7297 or mdlacour@&om.net. 

Thank You, A 

Michael iacour 

Supervisor of Revenue Requirements 

GT Corn Long Distance 
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